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The relationship between this proposed major development and current infrastructure — such as the road network around
Narborough Level Crossing and station, or Burbage Common and Woods — should be seen in real time, and as the MPs,
we would like to request site visits on 16th November 2023.

The specific sites which Dr Evans MP invites the Planning Inspectorate to view are:

The site on Leicester Road (B4668) where the link road is proposed to join, at rush hour

The A5/M69 Junction at rush hour

Burbage Common and woods



